September 12, 1963 Mrs. Marie L. Wadley Tribal Operations Officer Bureau of Indian Affairs Muskogee, Oklahoma Dear Mrs. Wadley: Attached hereto is a copy of a letter from E. Reeseman Fryer, Assistant Commissioner of the Bureau of Indian Affairs, in which he comments on a letter you addressed to Senator Monroney on July 30. We are happy to have had an opportunity to check into this matter for you and hope that you will not hesitate to get in touch with us again if we can help you further in regard to this or any other problem. Sincerely, Don McBride Assistant to A. S. Mike Monroney DMcB:cs